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Dear Senators, 

 

I support this bill.  It should not be easier to vote than to purchase a bottle of wine at 

the grocery store, but yet it is.  There has been much controversy over potential 

illegal aliens voting, as well as many other issues involving the potential for fraud in 

our voting system.  We have no proof that our current election system is secure, and 

we know that fraud has been proven in many mail in ballot systems.  The only way to 

secure our elections, is to do it the same way that 95% of the entire world does it; in 

person, on one day, with ID and proof of citizenship.  

 

Thank you for your service and the opportunity to comment on this important matter.  

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Schmidlin 

Washington County  


